
Study Group Mathematics with Industry 2017 
SWI 2017 will be held from January 23 to 27 at the Amsterdam Science Park. It  is co-
organized by  Korteweg – de Vries Institute for Mathematics of the University of Amsterdam 
and the Centrum Wiskunde & Informatica (CWI), the Dutch Centre for Mathematics and 
Computer Science. 

It was mentioned by Guus Regts that for at least for one of the treated problems  integer 
programming knowledge is needed. 

For more detailed information see http://www.swi-wiskunde.nl/swi2017/  
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